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Introduction of a new type full height light ray (System21) 

There is always a need to try and cut material and manufacturing costs. One area 
where we can make significant savings is in the full height light ray unit. 
The current Memco Pana 40 unit is reliable, but is quite costly and bulky. 
Memco have a new slim line 632 model which is only 9mm thick, compared to 
16mm thick of the Pana 40 and is less costly. 
There is now a universal mounting angle which caters for both the centre 
opening and side opening configurations. 
Mounting this new unit is still the same as the Pana 40 with self tapping screws. 


